
From: Dog Gone Walkers llc <doggonewalkerllc@gmail.com> 
Sent: Wednesday, March 31, 2021 10:43 AM 
To: Prusak, Sydney 
Subject: Re: Written Operating Procedures  
  

 

Hi Sydney 
 
Sorry for not clarifying our policy.  
 
We do not allow nuisance barking. That includes fence barking and anything that persists for 
more than a minute or two. If it continues we remove the problem dog from the situation.  
 
Same for bad behavior. The dog will be told to stop a few times then removed from situation if 
persists.  
 
We have permanently removed dogs from our facility for aggressive play and continuous 
barking. It has not and will not be tolerated. 
 
Thanks! 
Tim 
Dgw 

 

Caution: This email was sent from an external source. Avoid unknown links and attachments.  
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